

Annunciation School Newsletter

Annunciationbym.org April 29, 2020

For this is the will of my Father, that everyone who sees the Son and believes in him may have eternal life, and I shall raise him on the last day. John 6:40



Dear Parents,

Today was the scheduled day for our Walk-a-Thon and we would have been sad to have had to postpone it due to all this rain. As I have mentioned, plans are being made for a make-up Walk-a-Thon and will be announced later this month. Please continue to share the information about our Walk-a-Thon with your family so they know to send in their sponsor letter and donation. Remember donations can be made online through the school website.

I spent time today reaching out to many of our students who are falling behind on their elearning assignments or who have struggled with some assignments. The teachers and I want to support our students in any way we can during this time. We know that e-learning is very difficult and keeping some children motivated is a challenge, but it is important for our students to finish strong. We have worked hard for many weeks and there are just over three more to go. One of the reasons for modifying the weekly schedule to four days of lessons was to help children who might need to catch up or redo an assignment to improve their grades. Parents in grades 4-8, please help your child look over their grades in SchoolSpeak to see if there are any missing or redo assignments noted.

Over the next few days, I will be sending letters to families with PAST DUE tuition accounts. If I have received a communication from you about the status of your account and your intentions for payment, I will note that on your letter. As I have stated, Father Patrick and I recognize that some families have experienced a financial hardship during this uncertain time. We would like to work with you as needed to fulfill your tuition obligation. We can make arrangements to continue your payments through the summer as needed, but the important part is that I must have communication from you on the status of your payments. *Families of 8th grade students must have their tuition accounts paid in full in order to have your child participate in the graduation ceremony planned for this summer or to receive his/her diploma*.

Thank you to all of you who have been following our ABC Countdown on Facebook or YouTube. Many great photos and videos have been shared to our Facebook page or at school@annunciationbvm.org. It is so nice to see the children's smiling faces and their creativity, too. Mrs. Kozak, our Physical Education teacher, was our special guest yesterday for Exercise day and we will have some more guests as we go along. I have included some of the pictures below.

Sincerely, Mrs. Jennifer Wardynski













ABC COUNTDOWN TO SUMMER

Look for the daily video on Facebook and YouTube Send in your pictures or videos to school@annunciationbvm.org or post to our Facebook page Let's have some fun!!

Thursday 4/23 A – Animals & B – Bubbles

Friday 4/24 C – Chalk Drawings

Monday 4/27 D – Dinosaurs Tuesday 4/28 E - Exercise

Wednesday 4/29 F – Flags around the world Thursday 4/30 G – Games (non electronic)

Friday 5/1 H – Crazy Hats Monday 5/4 I – Inside Out

Tuesday 5/5 J – Jokes & Jumping rope

Wednesday 5/6 K – Fly a KITE

Thursday 5/7 L – Laid Back Day

Friday 5/8 M – Music Monday 5/11 N – Nature

Tuesday 5/12 O – Opposite Day

Wednesday 5/13 P – PETS

Thursday 5/14 Q – Quiet as a mouse

Friday 5/15 R – Rosary

Monday 5/18 S – Sports and sunglasses

Tuesday 5/19 T – Toys

Wednesday 5/20 U – "Under" Day

Thursday 5/21 V – VIKINGS PRIDE DAY Friday 5/22 WXYZ.....wait and see